
     e are sure you'll agree that it is nice to welcome the shiny new year of 2022. Our turn of the year celebrations were enjoyed
by all and we are now looking forward to making new memories with you over the coming year.

Our beautiful pubs, The Ship Inn, Styal, The Frozen Mop, Mobberley, The Crown and Conspirator, Bramhall and The
Churchill Tree, Alderley Edge, have a host of upcoming events which focus on delivering something seasonal and special for
their local communities (see overleaf). Whether you fancy a barrel of laughs, family fun, plates of goodness, pints of pale ale,
or fancy food with flutes of fizz.. we have all you need.
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Cheshire Pub Co.
YOUR INSIDER TO EVERYTHING CHESHIRE PUB CO.

 

While we may be looking forward to the longer, lighter days, winter is still very
much with us to embrace. And so, our team of chefs continue to develop comfort
dishes which take advantage of seasonal British produce, to keep you warm as we
see out winter over the coming months. 

You may have heard that there are some issues with supplies across the food
industry, but don't worry, this is not a problem for us. In fact, it has encouraged
our teams to counter a larger selection of daily changing specials and has
prompted us to nostalgically look back at the delicious dishes that we just don’t
see so often these days. 

Expect the likes of Barnsley chops, Duck a la orange, Ham shanks in parsley
sauce, Mushrooms and Stilton, Morecambe bay shrimps, Crumpets, Dumplings,
Crumbles and Spotted Dick as we open up a new ‘Nostalgia’ section on our
menus to celebrate those forgotten pub favourites alongside our popular
Cheshire Pub Co. menu. 
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Our Menus...
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Events 
We are excited to welcome back our psychic and comedy Nights this Winter through to spring, as well as celebrating the usual

traditions such as Burn's Night in January, Valentines, St Patrick's  and Pancake Day in February.. and of course, Mother's Day

in March. These events will bring us nicely to those later, lighter days when the clocks go back and we can start to enjoy

warmer alfresco dining, exciting outdoor events for Easter, and then this year's exciting four day jubilee celebrations in June.

Make sure you sign up to our mailing list to get all the latest news. Sign up by scanning the QR code at the bottom of the page,

or by visiting www.cheshirepubco.com. We look forward to sharing these special occasions with you!

       Work with Us! 
We are always looking for great people to join our team. We
offer flexible hours to suit, with students and parents, and
whether you have experience in hospitality, or just want to try
something new, we offer full training for both front and back
of house roles, and excellent benefits including early pay, staff
discounts in our venues and flexible hours.

Email your CV to jobs@cheshirepubco.com 

Don't Go back to Boring Lunches...
#NewYearNewYou

This new year, why not mix your lunch times up a little and indulge
in our lunch time menu at our pubs. We open at 12pm daily and
have a variety of lunch time favourites on our menu, not forgetting
our daily specials! Do you require a large group booking? 
No worries, call ahead, pre order with us, we can most certainly
accommodate. 

@cheshirepubcompany

@cheshirepubcompany

getsocial@cheshirepubco.com

07436 408373

A Sobering Thought Get Social....
We are positive that 2022 will bring with it a host of happiness as we 
all celebrate the positive move out of the global pandemic and the 
chaos which ensued as a result. 

However, the knock-on-effect of turbulent times has contributed to a
melting pot of rising food and beverage costs. The ongoing staff
shortages due to self isolations, the increase of minimum wage, and the
exponential rise in energy costs are just a few financial challenges we
continue to face.

Consequently, we have been forced to make some unavoidable
decisions as a company to ensure we keep jobs thriving for our staff
and our pubs operating for you, our customers. 

Solutions to these challenges such as increasing the prices of our food
and drink to meet demands will therefore be inevitable. Transparency
will be paramount throughout these changes to ensure the trust and
support of those of you at the very heart of our pub community. We
know that you will understand and support us with these difficult
decisions as we face the future of hospitality together in a post Covid
era, and post Brexit world.

@cheshirepubcompany


